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Deer Island Community School 

School Website: 

http://dics.nbed.nb.ca 

Our Mission is that we will work collaboratively to ensure every child in our 

care becomes a lifelong learner prepared for academic and social success.  

@DeerIslandCS 
High Tide Awards 

High Tide award for the week: of March 3rd: 

Reese Parker. 

High Tide award for the week: of March 17th: 

Mia Chamberlain, Paisley Parker and Bella Carpenter 

Congratulations to the following 
 Middle Level students who qualified for the  
District Science Fair to be held next week: 

Kennedy McFarlane, Kate Conley, Stella Sokolis-Bradford 

Honourable Mention goes out to these students: 

Easton Young, Madison Hetherington, Keiran Leslie 

Congratulations to all our K-8 students  
on their amazing projects!! 

Science Fair  

Beginning Monday, March 20th, students will no longer 

 be allowed to have their cell phones on their person  

during instructional time unless otherwise directed by  

their teacher.  Phones will be collected in a basket on the 

teacher's desk at the beginning of class and redistributed 

during morning and lunch recess.  Please call 747-7003 or 

747-7002 if you need to get in touch with your child.   

Thank-you for your consideration with this matter. 

Cell Phones 
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Safety/Respect/Responsibility 

Bracelet Program 

Next week’s theme:  SAFETY 

Reviewing the importance of hand sanitizing! 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

29 

No 

Cafeteria 

21 

No 

Cafeteria 

22 

Tortilla  

Taco Bowl 

23 

No 

Cafeteria 

24 

No 

School 

27 

No 

Cafeteria 

28 

No 

Cafeteria 

29 

Spaghetti 

30 

No 

Cafeteria 

31 

Pizza 

Cafeteria 

March 

All meals come with fruit and chocolate milk or water for $5.00. 

Milk and water are only available with meals. $20.00 meal cards are available 

 and can be purchased on school cash online as well as at the school. 

On Thursday, March 23rd, the grades K-5 students and teachers will be travelling over 

to BBES for a presentation.  We will be taking the bus, catching the 8:30 am 

 ferry over and the 10:30 am ferry back.  Students will be back in our school for lunch.  

Permission forms will go home with students on Monday. 

K-5 Trip 


